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This a blatant violation of second amendment rights to all legal gun owners.  

 

It will not stop gun violence and it will not impact criminals.  

 

Gun legislation has done nothing in the past to mitigate gun violence. Our fellow 

states to the east have proven this. Illinois more specificly Chicago has a high rate of 

gun violence and some of the strictest gun laws. Same with Michigan more 

specifically Detroit, again has some of the highest gun violence rates and strictest 

gun laws.  

 

Laws do not work to keep guns out of criminals hands, because criminals do not care 

about laws. 

 

Quit punishing the law abiding citizens of this state.  


